Childhood Cancer Initiative Report

For July 30, 2023 Cabinet Meeting

Greetings...Lion Dave Lee (of Appleton) has replaced Lion Sri as State Children’s Cancer Chair.
There are no new projects planned for anywhere in the state but he has submitted a new and
different proposal to the Council of Governor’s for their meeting that was on July 22nd.

The proposal (if approved) would ask each Wisconsin Lions Club to donate $100 to a state fund
that would benefit non-profits that either help cancer stricken families with cash or those
organizations that provide free day camp to those families. And if approved, clubs may also be
encouraged to help families through local fundraising/disbursement on their own.

September is Childhood Cancer Awareness Month so Lion Dave is suggesting that if approved,
clubs donate their $100 by September 30th.

Respectfully submitted,

Lion Julie Baglama
27-D1 Childhood Cancer Chair



